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KEY POINTS  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS A PERSONAL RECORD BY THE VOICE PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE, PAMELA DEANS. 
IT IS BASED ON THEIR OBSERVATIONS. IT IS NOT A FORMAL MINUTE OF THE MEETING. 
 
 

1. The Adult Support and Protection Self-Evaluation has begun. 

 

2. Violence Against Women and Girls has carried out Performance Reporting. This was carried out 
with third-sector partners such as Dumfries and Stewartry Women’s Aid, Wigtownshire 
Women’s Aid, Rape Crisis and more. This will be an ongoing process. 

  

3. The Scottish Ambulance Service has recently carried out an Adult Protection Audit. This will 
now be carried out annually.  

 

4. The Policies and Procedures Sub Committee are looking for a Third Sector representative – if 
you are interested, please contact me: pamela.deans@dgadvocacy.co.uk  

 

ENDS 


